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Beech Hill Girls, Verd De Gris and One Voice 
Building Confidence and Connections - Together 
 
Before the holidays, some of our year 6 girls, Verd De Gris and One Voice came together in 
a powerful session, united through a shared group poem.  
 
We explored words, art, and movement- not just as individuals, but as a cohesive group, 
learning and growing together. This journey isn't one-sided; it is a mutual support and      
understanding, where each person brings something unique and all gain something equally 
meaningful in return.   
 
These sessions are the foundation for something bigger. 
As we build trust and confidence, we are working        
towards a joint performance on International Women's 
Day 2025, celebrating the voices of these young girls 
alongside the women who mentor and inspire them.  
 
It is about helping each other find our voices, step by 
step, and creating something spectacular, as one.  
 
#creative community  
 
Mrs Lee 

Mrs Sabia 
 
It is with great sadness that we inform you Sabia Quddus, 
a beloved member of the Beech Hill staff team, has passed 
away after a short battle with cancer.  
 
We are offering emotional support to staff and children in 
school as we understand they will feel this loss immensely 
and, if any of you would like to contact us at any time, we 
are here for you all.  
 
We are planning to hold a remembrance assembly in honour 
of Sabia for the school community to reflect on the       
brilliant job she did in school and the wonderful person that 
she was. 
 
She will be greatly missed by us all. 
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Important Dates 
 

Tues 19th & Thu 21st Nov - Reception Parent 
Lunches 

Tues 19th to Wed 20th Nov - Year 2 Residential 
Thu 21st Nov - Year 5 & 6 Football Competition 
Wed 27th & Thu 28th Nov - Year 4 to Cliffe  

Castle 
Tue 3rd & Thu 5th Dec - Year 2 Parent Lunch 

Wed 4th Dec - Cross Country (next stage) 
Tue 10th Dec - Christmas Dinner Day 
Fri 13th Dec - Reindeer Run & Christmas Jumper 

Day 
Fri 13th Dec - Festive Coffee Morning 

w/c Mon 16th Dec - Class Christmas Parties 
Mon 16th Dec to Wed 18th Dec - Year 6            
Residential 

Fri 20th Dec - Values Assembly  
 

School closes to all children on Friday 20th 
December at 1:10pm. 
 

 

SEND Newsletter Autumn 2 2024 

Attendance Update 
(from 04.11.2024 to 08.11.2024) 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
The best way to support your child with 

their learning is to ensure they are in 
school every day.  

Overall, attendance has dropped slightly 

below expectations so please make sure 
you are bringing your children in to 

school and on time. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation! 

If you have any concerns regarding your child’s 
educational needs please speak to the class    
teacher in the first instance or make an appoint-
ment to speak to them with the year group    
SENDCo.  

Please click on the link below to find out 
more about the amount of support        
available to children, young people and 
their families with special educational 
needs and/or disabilities in Calderdale. 
https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/
schools-and-learning/local-offer-

Speech and Language at Beech Hill 
Check out our top tips for parents to help 
your children learn key every day             
vocabulary as well as sorting and              

categorising everyday items. 
https://beechhillschool.co.uk/bhps/wp-content/
uploads/2023/11/SALT-Sorting-Card-Games.pdf 

is a charity that stand with autistic     
children and young people, champion 

their rights and create opportunities. If you are a parent or 
young person looking to connect with others and share your 
experiences, you can join their Talk about Autism forum - a 
friendly online community. 
 

Their quality of life at home toolkit comprises a series of five 
animated films to support autistic children and young people, 
as well as their parents and families around understanding   
behaviour and emotional needs. 
https://www.ambitiousaboutautism.org.uk/information-about-
autism/health-and-wellbeing/physical-mental-wellbeing/

Miss 
Walker 
Y3, 4, 5 
and 6 

Miss  
Waddington 
EYFS, Y1 and 
2 
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TT Rockstars Most Correct Answers 
 

Year 2 - Shrayan K (Switzerland) 

Year 3 - Arslaan B (Morocco) 

Year 4 - Samanyu N (South Africa)  

Year 5 - Aahil N (Denmark)  

Year 6 - Nimra R (Tanzania)  

 

Class with the most daily minutes played by active player 

South Africa 

Orienteering 
 

Last Thursday, a group of Year 5 children took part in an orienteering event which was held 

at the OSCA Foundation Community Sports Hub.  
 

The event consisted of finding 10 markers which were dotted around a huge playing field in 
the fastest time possible. The children were left with a map to help locate where each 
marker was and where the next one could be found. We were competing against several 

other schools in what was a cold damp morning. Nevertheless, our children did brilliantly 
finding all the markers in approximately 28 minutes. The winning school managed to find 

them all in 23 minutes.  
 
Considering it was the first time our children were competing in an orienteering            

competition, they did amazingly working as one and supporting each other. Well done to all 
those involved.  

 
 
 

Nut-free School 

Please be aware that Beech Hill is a nut-free school. We have       
children in school with severe peanut allergies so bringing nut/peanut 

products into school could be life threatening. 

We kindly ask that you check all ingredients carefully when preparing 
your child’s packed lunch and we also ask that you do not send any 

sweets/chocolates into school for your child’s birthday if they      
contain nuts. Thank you for your co-operation. 



Verd de Gris - Women 2024 
 

Welcome to WOMEN24 - A Series of 
Talks! As part of our project work in 
2024, we are hosting a series of online talks led by and tailored to local women and girls 

here in West Yorkshire. These talks delve into critical issues impacting women in our     
communities.  

 
In response to the civil unrest this summer, this next talk on THURSDAY NOVEMBER 28th 
will focus on intercultural relationships and positive working in communities.  

 
For over 20 years verd de gris arts’ work has focused on bringing together people from 

many different social, ethnic and cultural backgrounds: sometimes for one-off projects, at 
other times to create something special, and lasting. The ONE VOICE Collective, who       
co-create these talks with us, have been meeting for weekly sessions for over 7 years now. 

Their example encourages people to come together and work out solutions to issues that 
impact their lives.  

 
At ONE VOICE, local women from different backgrounds and life experiences sit around a 
table and talk. They share stories, ideas, creative activities and formulate collective       

responses. We believe, that when people come together like this, in a space filled with love, 
understanding and compassion, free from assumptions about difference, the message we 

send out to wider society can be huge.  
 
ONE VOICE now shares the women’s collective vision, wisdom, love and connection through 

public events, online conversations and creative happenings. This is more important than  
ever.  

 
As well as Saalihah Rasheed and Samantha Gill, members of One Voice, we have three other 
wonderful guests joining us, to talk about their experience of cross-community,               

intercultural work, and share the positive things they are doing now, to make change.  
 

Please join our conversation and help us celebrate what can be achieved when we work     
together!  
 

Booking link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/women24-november-talk-tickets-
1076492781889  

 
Further information will be sent via Seesaw. 
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Dinner Menu w/c Monday 18th November 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

Year 4 Trip to Cliffe Castle 
 

On Tuesday, class Australia visited Cliffe Castle  
Museum where they learnt all about the importance 
of the River Nile and had the opportunity to          

complete the mummification process! We even had our very own Anubis. The children looked 
at and handled different Ancient Egyptian artefacts such as amulets and canopic jars. They 

also created a fantastic map of the River Nile and everything that surrounds it.  
 
The children were so curious and inquisitive throughout the workshop and their behaviour 

was excellent. 



National Online Safety - Weekly Information 
 


